
Subject: Seasonal Influenza Vaccination Campaign 2024/ National Seasonal Flu 

Awareness Campaign 

Dear Staffs/ Parents/ Guardian 

 Greetings, 

  

      The National Seasonal Flu Awareness Campaign under the slogan "Protect 

Yourself... Protect Your Community,” we are pleased to inform you that the Dubai 

Health Authority (DHA) is organizing a seasonal flu vaccination campaign for the private 

schools across the Emirate of Dubai. 

  

The campaign will cover all categories of school staff, including medical, educational, 

and administrative personnel, parents/guardians and families as well anyone who 

has direct contact with students. The Vaccination is Free for all the above categories 

with compulsory Emirates ID. 

 

FLU VACCINE IS NOT FOR STUDENTS- ONLY FOR STAFFS, PARENTS 

  

In order to enhance prevention and facilitate access to the vaccine for all in the school 

community, the scope of the campaign has been expanded to include parents and any 

family member wishing to receive the vaccination on campus through the same 

campaigns held for school staff. 

 Date of Vaccination: November 26,2024 

We kindly request all the parents to fill the google form link below for taking vaccines from 

School(Parents only). Please find the attachment from DHA as well. 

Please provide the emirates Id details in google form no later than November 22, 2024  

https://forms.gle/X2juPRTreb3YUykPA 

 

 

https://forms.gle/X2juPRTreb3YUykPA

